
Dates of Activity
August 16 through September
Survey work and potholing
Monday – Friday
7 a.m. – 5 p.m.

Background
Mesa Water District provides
potable water for a population of
110,000 within an 18-square-mile
service area that includes Costa
Mesa, portions of Newport Beach
and portions of unincorporated
Orange County.

Mesa Water is constructing two
new water wells and a 4,500-foot
pipeline that will allow the District to
increase local water production
capacity. The project is expected to
be completed by Spring 2022.

Mesa Water’s top priority during
constructions is safety.

Questions?
Thank you for your patience and
understanding. Should you have any
questions or concerns, please
contact Mesa Water at:

ConstructionInfo@MesaWater.org
(949) 354-4278
MesaWater.org

Follow us @MesaWater

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
August 11, 2021

Pipeline Pre-construction to Start
Survey and Utility Location Activity

As part of its Capital Improvement Program, Mesa Water District (Mesa
Water®) is constructing two water wells and a pipeline within the City of
Santa Ana. The project began in August 2020 with construction of the
two wells. Pipeline pre-construction is starting with survey work and
locating existing underground utilities.

The water well located at 4011 W. Chandler Avenue will be connected to
the water well located at 3120 S. Croddy Way, by a 2,200-foot pipeline.
An additional 2,300 feet of pipeline will connect the well on Croddy Way
to Mesa Water’s existing distribution system on Hyland Avenue and
MacArthur Boulevard in Costa Mesa.

Pre-construction activities, including surveying and underground
utility location, is expected to begin the week of August 16, 2021.

Project Activity During Construction
 Construction signs to notify residents, drivers, pedestrians and

cyclists of construction activity and parking restrictions

Potential Impacts
 Temporary parking restrictions and street impacts during pre-

construction activities

Traffic Management & Access
 Through-traffic will be accessible at all times
 Driveway access, trash and delivery services will not be affected
 Temporary lane closures in work area

There will be no disruption in water service to customers in the project
area during this time.

http://www.mesawater.org/

